
LODGE DEVOTION No. 723 Worshipful Master  
Consecrated on 20th August, 1952 WBro Mike  

  
 

Our Principles Make a Difference  

Dear Sir & Brother 31 August 2014 
 
Re: Greetings & Summons 
The Worshipful Master has directed me to convey his fraternal greetings and summon you to 
attend the 679th meeting of our lodge to be held at the Collingwood Masonic Centre, 141 Gipps 
Street Abbotsford 3067. 

Thursday 11 th September 2014 @7.00pm  
An early start time has been scheduled. 

 
Yours fraternally, 
 
VWBro Andy McKay, PGIWkgs, Secretary 
Mob: 0411 112 418  E: andy.mckay@tpg.com.au 

 

AGENDA Thursday 11 thSeptember 2014  
OPENING 

Minutes Meeting #677July 2014 
Business Arising 

Correspondence 
Grand Lodge 
General 
Business Arising 

 
ADMIT MEMBERS 
 
GENERAL BUSINESS: 

Treasurer’s report 
 Accounts for Payment 
Other Committees’ reports 

 
ADMIT VISITORS 

Ballots for candidates: 
Casey and Nicholas 

First Time of Rising 
QUARTERLY  COMMUNICATION 
Wednesday 17th September 2014 
7.30pm  

 
Second time of rising 
 
Third time of rising 
 
Close in peace love and harmony 
 
Recessional 
 
Adjourn to the Carringbush Hotel (see below) . 

 

REHEARSAL – 7.30PM TUESDAY 2 ND SEPTEMBER 2014 

ALL brethren  appointed to office are requested to attend.  

REHEARSAL – 7.30PM TUESDAY 5 TH AUGUST 2014 

THE FOCUS THIS MONTH WILL BE TO REHEARSE THE OPENIN G AND 
CLOSING THE LODGE – ESPECIALLY FOR THE BENEFIT OF T HE 2014-2015 

OFFICE BEARERS 

Light supper and refreshments will be provided afte r rehearsal. 
 

 
Special Note: 
Our own Roger is being installed as Master of Arcadian-Veritas on Tuesday 9th September.  Our WM 
asks all brethren who are able, to join him in supporting Roger. 
 
 
 



 

Our Principles Make a Difference  

Dinner at the Carringbush – 7.45pm Thursday 11 thSeptember  
 special note from our Worshipful Master 

Dear Brethren, 

I write to personally thank every member of Lodge Devotion for accepting me as Worshipful 
Master for the following year. 

As you are all aware, I hold Lodge Devotion and the Collingwood Masonic Centre very dear to 
my heart and I consider this to be a very great privilege indeed and something that has taken 
me over 30 years to achieve. 

Many of the newer members will not be aware that Lodge Devotion has a very rich and proud 
history of visiting the Carringbush Hotel for special occasions and this is something that we 
have not done for a while.   As such, and to start the year off on a very positive note I invite all 
members of Lodge Devotion (and their friends) to join me at the Carringbush Hotel for a night of 
celebration, great food and excellent company. 

Whether you have recently attended Lodge Devotion, or you have not been for a while, please 
come along I look forward to catching up and having a chat. 

Yours Fraternally 

Mike 

Worshipful Master : Lodge Devotion 

 


